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Overview 
Over the past few months the Public Health Foundation (PHF) has collaborated with the 
Alameda County Public Health Department to better understand their existing Academic Health 
Department (AHD) partnerships and identify opportunities to strengthen, formalize, and expand 
their partnerships. During this Council on Linkages Between Academia and Public Health 
Practice meeting, Evette Brandon, Director, Quality Improvement and Accreditation, and Mia 
Luluquisen, Deputy Director, Community Assessment Planning and Education from the 
Alameda County Public Health Department in California will share insights on past and existing 
partnerships in Alameda County, highlighting their successes with minority serving institutions. 
They will also discuss how they have utilized Public Health Infrastructure Grant (PHIG) funding 
to work with PHF to conduct an environmental scan to strengthen and expand their AHD 
partnerships.  

https://www.phf.org/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.phf.org/programs/AHDLC/Pages/Academic_Health_Departments.aspx
https://www.phf.org/programs/AHDLC/Pages/Academic_Health_Departments.aspx
https://www.phf.org/programs/council/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.phf.org/programs/council/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.cdc.gov/infrastructure-phig/about/index.html

